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TO:   The Honorable Christine Rolfes, Senate Ways & Means Committee 

  The Honorable Lynda Wilson, Senate Ways & Means Committee 

  The Honorable Timm Ormsby, House Appropriations Committee 

  The Honorable Drew Stokesbary, House Appropriations Committee   

 

FROM: William S. Kehoe, Director and State Chief Information Officer  

 

SUBJECT: Independent Recommendations on Oversight of IT Projects Report 

 

Washington Technology Solutions is pleased to inform you that it has completed its Annual 

Independent Recommendations on Oversight of IT Projects Report, pursuant to Chapter 297, 

Laws of 2022 Sec. 150(1)(a)(iii) (ESSB 5693).  

 

The report summarizes the observations of the master level project managers working in 2022 

with projects under OCIO oversight and presents their recommendations on IT project 

oversight based on their work with state agencies as well as their collective knowledge and 

expertise.  

 

Please contact David Sorrell, Assistant Director for Strategy & Management, at (360) 407-8488 

or david.sorrell@watech.wa.gov with any questions.  

 

Attachment 

 

cc:  Brad Hendrickson, Secretary of the Senate  

     Bernard Dean, Chief Clerk, House of Representatives 

      Sarian Scott, Senate Ways & Means Committee 

      Jessica Van Horne, House Appropriations Committee 

 Matt Mazur-Hart, House Appropriations Committee 

 David Sorrell, Washington Technology Solutions 

      Derek Puckett, Washington Technology Solutions 
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